
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE FOR INFRASTRUCTURE (BAC-I)

A D V I S O R Y

CONSTRUCTION OF 9-STOREY RESIDENTIAL BUILDING (SOQ) AT FORT
BONIFACIO, TAGUIG CITY

The BAC-I of BCDA, in line with the Updated COVID-19 Guidelines in BCDA Offices, would
like to ensure that preventive efforts and measures are observed during the Pre-Bid Conference
for the above mentioned project to be held on 25 August 2022 at 10:00 AM. The bidders or their
representatives are advised of the following arrangements during the said activity:

1. Strictly one (1) representative per bidder/Joint Venture/Consortium is allowed to enter the
BCDA premises and attend the Pre-Bid Conference for the project.

2. The prospective bidder/representative shall scan their temperature at the BCDA office
entrance. Any person with a temperature of 37.5° C and above shall not be allowed to
enter the BCDA premises.

3. The prospective bidder/representative shall be required to present full vaccination
cards/certificates upon entry of the BCDA premises.

4. The prospective bidder/representative shall be guided to the BCDA Lobby Hall at BCDA
Corporate Center, 2/F Bonifacio Technology Center, Bonifacio Global City, Taguig during
pre-bid conference.

5. The prospective bidder/representative shall wear his well-fitted face mask and shall ensure
that social distancing is maintained at all times.

Provision of Video Conference Platform

Due to the COVID-19 preventive measures imposed by BCDA in its offices, the BAC-I strictly
limits the attendees of the aforementioned Pre-Bid Conference at the BCDA office. Hence, others
who are interested for the aforementioned project are advised to attend via this zoom link:
https://bcda-gov-ph.zoom.us/j/92563841867?pwd=OXRRSHNEcU1ac0NMNXdJRzVTUmRQUT09.

In relation thereto, the bidders/representatives are requested to ensure that the account they’re
using reflects their real and full name and the name of the company they are representing
prior to entering the Zoom meeting room so that their attendance will be recorded accordingly.

Issued on 22 August 2022.

GISELA Z. KALALO
Chairperson, BAC-I
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https://bcda-gov-ph.zoom.us/j/92563841867?pwd=OXRRSHNEcU1ac0NMNXdJRzVTUmRQUT09

